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BOARD OF SELECTMEN REGULAR 
MEETING EXECUTIVE SESSION 

Monday March 1, 2021 
 

 
PRESENT: First Selectwoman Lynne Vanderslice, Lori Bufano, Joshua Cole, Deborah 

McFadden, Ross Tartell 
 
GUEST: Chris Burney-Director Public Works, Facilities & Energy Management 
 
  
A.    Call to Order 

Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 9:10 pm 
  

B.    Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to enter into Executive Session for a Discussion of 
Transfer Station Contract Negotiations and invite Chris Burney-Director Public Works, 
Facilities & Energy Management. Motion moved, seconded and carried 5-0. 

  
Out of Executive Session at 9:46 pm. 

  
C.   Adjournment 

Having no further business, Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting 
at 9:47 pm.  Motion moved, seconded and carried 5-0. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Minutes have not been reviewed by this Board and may be subject to revision in future minutes. 
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